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Tuesday 24th July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 10th September, year 4 will be holding a ‘Roman day’ to kick-start our new topic ‘What have 
the Romans done for us?’.

We aim to give the children a taster of Roman life so to add to the atmosphere, we ask that the children 
come dressed as Romans. 

DRESSING AS A ROMAN 

SLAVES
All you need is an adult size T-shirt of any colour 
with a piece of string tied around the middle and 
a pair of sandals (or flip flops!).

RICH CITIZEN
A rich citizen or senator would have a long tunic 
and a toga. A toga is a very long piece of cloth (bedsheets 
at the ready!)  that you drape around your body over one 
shoulder.

Part of the day will involve food tasting. Please let us know if you do not wish your child to take part in this 
or if they have any food allergies. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Wishing you a wonderful Summer!

Best wishes

Mrs Bunkle


